
 

Tarka Class - Home learning week ending 15th July 

Thank you to those of you who found out the names of the continents  In Geography, we 

have compared Brazil to the UK and learnt about physical and human features.  

In maths, the children have used their reasoning skills to solve problems that have more than 

one answer. They enjoyed the challenge! 

Miss Burnell taught the children how to design their own project and test it out on Scratch 

Junior.  

In RE, Tarka class learnt the bible story of The Lost Son. They discussed the moral of the 

story: forgiveness. They thought about why this is an important part of being a Christian. 

 

            

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely sunny weekend!  

 

 

Home learning: For a bit of fun in our last week of term, we will be hosting 

Tarka’s Got Talent!  

Think of a talent/skill that you would like to share with the class and have a 

go at rehearsing your performance at home. This could be singing, dancing, 

acting, telling a story, drawing, telling a joke… anything you are proud of! You 

will have time to practice in class next week too! We will hold the talent show 

on Thursday afternoon    

 

 

 


